
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

October 26-30·, 1981 

Monday, October 26 

No scheduled activities 

Tuesday, October 27 

10:00 a.m. 

5:15 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 28 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, October 29 

10: 00 a.m. 

Friday, October 30 

10: 00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m.-12 noon 

8:30 p.m. 

NOTICES: 

IX, 9 

Chapel: Dr. Thomas A. Bland, Professor of 
Christian Ethics and Sociology. 

Seminary Singles meeting. Mackie Hall Commons 
Room. See notice. 

Averett College Alumni meeting. Bethea Room. 
See notice. 

Chapel: Rev. Clint Hopkins, Administrative 
Associate to the President, Averett College. 

iChapel: Mr. Floyd Craig, Governor's Off ice 
for Citizen's Affairs. 

Concert by the Seminary Brass Ensemble. 
Binkley Chapel steps (inside chapel if raining)-. 

Chaplain Candidates' Day. Commons Room, 
Mackie Hall. See notice. 

Seminary Singles - Fall Bash. Women's Dorm. 
Fun, fellowship, games and food. All singles 
are invited. 

VISITORS ON CAMPUS: A joint accreditation review team with 
representatives from both the Southern 

Association of Colleges and Schools and the Association of Theological Schools 
will be on campus this week. Team members will talking with students, faculty 
and staff members as part of its review of Southeastern's self-study leading 
to a renewal of its accreditation by both of these agencies. 

BROADMAN PRESS 
REPRESENTATIVES: 

any interested faculty members. 

On October 27 (afternoon) and October 28 
(morning), Broadman Press editors will be in 
the Fa·culty Lounge, Stealey Hall, to talk with 

AVERETT COLLEGE Alumni of Averett College will have a special 
ALUMNI: emphasis Tuesday evening and Wednesday. 

Averett Alumni are invited to join Clint 
Hopkins, Malcolm Huckabee and David Blevins from the Averett College staff for 
informal conversation and refreshments in the Bethea Room on Tuesday evening 
from 7:30-8:30 p.m. 

SEMINARY SINGLES: Thanks to all those singles who turned out last 
Tuesday for our first single's fellowship. We 

will meet again this Tuesday, October 27 in Mackie Hall, Commons Room at 5:15 p.m. 
Bring your supper. If you didn't make the first one its not too late to join 
in. We will be discussing plans for upcoming events. We urge all singles to 
come. This group is just for you! If have any questions contactBuddy Parrish, 
Kirby Smith or Sarah Wood. 

(OVER) 



COFFEE HOUSE A Coffee House is being planned for Thursday, 
PARTICIPANTS: November 5 from 8-9::30 p.m. Anyone interested 

in participating (singing, skits, comedy acts, 
etc.) should contact Karen Wilson at 556-6271 or the Student Affairs Office. 

RIDGECREST STAFF Mr. George Boswell, personnel director of 
POSITIONS: Ridgecrest Baptist Assembly, will be on campus 

Wednesday, November 4 to interview persons 
interested in working on the staff next summer. Sign up with Phyllis Jackson 
in FIM office. 

BASKETBALL SIGN-UP: Sign up sheets for men's and women's basketball 
will be posted in Appleby this week. The 

deadline is October 30 and no additions can be made to the teams until next 
semester. If you are interested in coaching a team, please call David Barrett 
at 556-2148. 

NEEDED NOW: A minister with music skills is needed imme-
diately to ride the van to Pennsylvania each 

weekend. Contact the FIM office if interested. 

MIDDLER CLASS: Middler Class Representatives Garland Toliver, 
Sarah Wood and Mike Gibson have now established 

a convenient "HOT LINE" at 556-6265. Any suggestions can be placed in the 
suggestion box at the library. A class meeting will be held November 6 in the 
cafeteria. 

UNITED METHODIST Representatives from the Board of Ministry, 
REPRESENTATIVES: Virginia Conference of United Methodists will 

meet with interested students in the Mackie 
Hall conference room, second floor, on Thursday, October 29 from 1:00-4:00 p.m. 

C.P.E. EVENING The Department of Pastoral Care of the North 
UNIT: Carolina Memorial Hospital will offer an 

Evening Unit of Clinical Pastoral Education 
during the Spring semester of the 1982 academic year. Students will be expected 
to be at the hospital from 3:30 p.m. until 10:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday, 
and to assume one on-call responsibility for one weekend (3:30 p.m. Friday until 
8:00 p.m. Sunday). Tuition for the Evening Basic Unit is $225.00 of which $50.00 
is a non-refundable tuition deposit required at the time of acceptance. This 
Spring Evening Unit will begin Monday, January 11, 1982 and conclude Friday, 
April 30, 1982. Chaplain Perry Miller from North Carolina Memorial Hospital 
will be on campus Tuesday, October 27, 1981, from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. to talk 
with students who wish to explore the possibility of this program. You may 
sign up for an appointment with Chaplain Miller at Dr. Hester's office, 201 
Stealey Hall. Chaplain Miller will have these conversations on the 27th in 
Dr. Hester's office. Information sheets on this program are available at the 
Reference Desk of the Library. 

CHAPLAIN CANDIDATES~' 
DAY: 

The Chaplains Club is sponsoring "Chaplains 
Candidate Day" on Friday, October 20th in 
the Mackie Hall Commons Room from 10 a.m.-

12 noon. Everyone is invited to come and chat with Chaplains representing the 
Army, Navy, and the Air Force. All Chaplain candidates are invited to wear 
the±r respective uniforms on this day. Information on the Chaplain Corps of 
the Army, Navy, and the Air Force will be passed out to all interested persons. 

EXAM SCHEDULE The fall semester M.Div and M.R.E. exam 
POSTED: schedule has been posted on bulletin boards 

around campus. Students should check these 
for their particular class schedule. 

SENIOR CLASS 
DUES: 

Se~iors graduating December may pay their 
$5.00 class dues in the Business Office. Class 
dues will be used to fund the class gift. 

Material for the ·campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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